
Submitter: Zack Dahl 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation Reinvestment 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2025 

To Whom it May Concern; 

A balanced budget approach with rational spending needs to happen before we raise 

more money through taxation. We can not afford to continue to spend at the rate the 

Oregon Government is. With little to no oversight of public monies, giving more 

money to a system that is broken doesn’t seem logical. 

Taxation of new modes of transportation also need to be considered as we move 

away from gas. What about electric vehicles, scoots, and bikes to name a few. All of 

these new electrical transportation vehicles, scooters and bikes ultimately our 

roadways. 

 

I ask that you please get the “house in order” before you tax more people and give 

the broken system with no accountability more money. Accountability and oversight 

are key to a successful organization, we need more. 

 

Sincerely  

Zack Dahl 


